
 

 

City of Trimont 
 Cancellation of  

Collaboration Workshop 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council 
of the City of Trimont has canceled the 
collaboration workshop scheduled for Tuesday 
September 9, 2025, at 5:30 PM, at the Trimont 
Community Building.  
 
Dated:  September 9,  2025 
 
 
 
      
      
 


